From: SISCO

To: Kris Wilkinson

Cc: Clerks; Council

Subject: Agenda for the January 6,2025 Committee of the Whole Meeting 9:14pm
Date: December 31, 2024 2:02:48 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open any attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Councillor Wilkinson,
You can imagine our surprise to have someone forward the agenda for the January 6th meeting with our Water
System on it! This notice being sent between Christmas and New Years was luckily detected by a diligent resident

We called an Emergency Meeting that was held last night with over 40 residents present where we began to try to

comprehend the information/ MTE report enclosed in that huge document.
With such a short time frame, I am requesting that the proposal decision be deferred to give us an opportunity to
understand and digest the options proposed and the financial implications it will have on all of us.

Sincerely,
Susan Sisco

Sent from my iPad



From: Susan Sisco

To: Kris Wilkinson; Council; Clerks
Subject: Requesting MTE Engineering report of Petersburg Water System be explained
Date: January 1, 2025 11:07:57 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open any attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Councillor Wilkinson,

After pondering and reviewing the MTE Engineering report with the options proposed, I request that the MTE
consultants along with Township staff explain the pros and cons of each option and why the need to rush this very
expensive project to the 62 residents through council. This is a huge investment and amount of money to be asking
us to pay out. [ believe we are owed the courtesy of having the results of their report presented to us in a meeting
where we all hear the same information / answers to our questions.

We appreciated it when the drainage report was presented to us in a professional manner where we were all invited
to come to hear the results of their report and were able to ask questions and all hear the same answers. The amount
being asked of each resident was significantly lower than the 50 thousand dollar price tag attached to this project.
Therefore, [ am asking that council defer any decisions on the PWS until we can be informed in a meaningful way to

comprehend this massive, expensive project in our subdivision .

Sincerely,
Susan Sisco

Sent from my iPad





